
School Response to Radicalisation Initiative (PREVENT) 

The School has a clear and well stated ethos which includes a commitment to British Values. This is 

available on the School Website, is in the front of the school and is discussed with the children. 

The Head Teacher has received PREVENT training and has shared this with Staff and Governors. As a 

result, the school has a clear response to the PREVENT Duty. 

The School has a clear Child Protection and Safe Guarding Policy. This is reviewed each year. This is 

based on Cambridgeshire L.A. Policy and is available on the School Website.  The Policy has been 

written and is used to keep the children of our community safe and reflects our context. The School 

works to encourage positive attitudes in all children; it promotes tolerance and is clear about 

appropriate behaviour and positive values. All members of staff are aware of Safe Guarding 

Procedures, including how to log concerns. 

The School has open and positive relationships with the community it serves.  

The School shares a responsibility in ensuring pupils are safe on line. As part of lessons, the PSHE 

Scheme of work and school assemblies/themes, the children are taught about how to be 

knowledgeable, confident and resilient young people. This includes safe and appropriate use of 

technologies and social media. Information and advice is shared with parents and families. 


